
Being written up in the press 

Telluride News Letter, Nov. 1960: 

The Pre-Convention Preferment Committee has approved the offering of Branch 

scholarships for September 1961, to the ten alumni of TASP 1960 [including] 

STEVEN R. GOLDEN, 32 Richard Drive, Short Hills, N. J., currently a senior at Millburn 

High, and one of the TASP-Deep Springs ranchmen, is aiming toward a career in law. 

His school activities have been chiefly journalistic, plus student government, history 

and math clubs. 

Telluride Association Summer Program (TASP) 

https://www.tellurideassociation.org/wp-

content/uploads/2017/05/47_2_1960_Nov.pdf 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Residing in Scarsdale 

https://www.tellurideassociation.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/47_2_1960_Nov.pdf
https://www.tellurideassociation.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/47_2_1960_Nov.pdf

